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Pendola, Amy J.

From: Chris Brothers <cbrothers@powerwestconsulting.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 17, 2020 4:44 PM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: [EXT] Glendale Bylaw 64D2020

I’m writing to state my support for this land use re-designation.  The small lane in question has been 
poorly looked after for years and is something of a dandelion farm during the summer.  Having our 
neighbour purchase the land and include it as part of their property is a welcome change from my 
perspective.  

Thank you, 

Chris Brothers 
2228 Glenmount Drive SW 
Calgary 
(403) 615-6651
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From: Bacon, Kent (Avison Young - CA)
To: Public Submissions
Subject: [EXT] Support Bylaw 64D2020
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 11:43:28 AM

I support the land use change from undesignated road right of way to R-C1 for Bylaw 64D2020

Kent Bacon
Avison Young
Principal
kent.bacon@avisonyoung.com
D 403.232.4330
C 403.874.9130

Avison Young (Canada) Inc. 

CPC2020-0231 
Attach 6 
Letter 2

mailto:kent.bacon@avisonyoung.com
mailto:PublicSubmissions@calgary.ca
mailto:kent.bacon@avisonyoung.com


From: Ryan Swelin
To: Public Submissions
Subject: [EXT] Support Bylaw 64D2020
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 11:49:30 AM

To whom it may concern,

I am a neighbor to this property and we support the land use change from undesignated road
right of way to R-C1 for Bylaw 64D2020.

Ryan
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